
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 4/15/2013 5:26:08 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Our thoughts about BY

Great, thank you! We’ll take this into consideration. Once we are a little further along in this 
process, we’ll do a conversation to make sure we are all on the same page.

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 4:53 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Cc: Yura, Jane; Doll, Laura 
Subject: Our thoughts about BV

Liza

You asked for some information about how we see the scope of the BV work and how we 
would like to be able to define the working relationship with them. We really appreciate your
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willingness to consider our perspective.

This one pager summarizes our current thinking. We believe the BV work scope should focus 
on PSEP construction activities, and we think it would be helpful if SED would clarify that. 
On this attachment we list some things we believe should be out of scope, and we also list the 
work products we consider most meaningful for BV to review. Finally we list the high-level 
protocols we expect to be followed at construction sites.

We’d be very happy to talk more about this, and provide whatever support is helpful to your 
review.

Thanks again.

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/eompany/privacy/customer/
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